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Jeff Morris selected as new Director 
of Kahnawà:ke Labor Office 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 5, Enníska/February 2024) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the 
community that Jeff Morris has been selected as the 
successful candidate for the position of Director of 
Kahnawà:ke Labor Office (KLO).  
 

Jeff is a fourth-generation ironworker and 
has spent most of his life in the 
construction industry, mainly as an 
ironworker out of Local 40 in New York 
City.  
 
"I'm excited for him to lead the KLO team 

moving forward; Jeff comes with years of on-the-ground 
experience and a sound understanding of the direction 
Kahnawà:ke needs to take regarding labor jurisdiction," said 
Alan John Rice, Executive Operations Officer. 
 
Working on some of the largest projects in North America, 
Jeff has experience in every aspect of the labor industry, 
from leadership to safety standards, insurance claims, and 
training. 
 
Mr. Morris officially began work as Director today, February 
5, 2024. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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